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K&N PRO SERIES EAST DRIVER CHASE CABRE  

VISITS THE CORNING YOUTH CENTER  

 

CORNING, NY – August 9, 2017 – The children at the Laura Richardson 

Houghton Corning Youth Center received a visit last Thursday from K&N Pro 

Series East driver Chase Cabre. Chase, age 20, who was in town for the Finger 

Lakes 100 at the Glen K&N race, stopped by to visit the Center. He signed 

autographs, answered a lot of questions about being a race car driver, and took 

pictures with the children.  

 

Chase Cabre drives the #4 car for Rev Racing and is a member of the 2017 

NASCAR Next Class, an industry initiative that spotlights the best and brightest 

young stars in racing. Chase earned a 7th place finish in the Finger Lakes 100. 
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